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To

Chairman,

Global Management Institute
Ohio, US-976859

17 January 2012

Subject: – Invitation for the tenth state level case study contest

Dear Sir,

Greetings of the Day! As you may know we are arranging state level case study contests for the last nine years. We thank all institutes like you for making those so popular.

Now, it is once again that time of the year when we will arrange the case study contest for this year. To make it a success this time, we are sending request to a total of 257 colleges. This gives us immense pleasure to announce that your college is one of those. So, kindly come and be a part of the event. This year also we are keeping the team size as 3 for the faculties and 5 for the students. Please find other details in our enclosed poster.

Looking forward to your presence in the event positively.

Thanking you

Warm Regards

Joseph Peterson

XYZ Institution.
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